
Village School PSA 
June 8, 2010 

Meeting Notes 
 
Andria Wojtunik called the meeting to order at 10:00 a.m.  Andria welcomed everyone to 
the Red Oak Diner and thanked everyone for coming.  Andria thanked Carolyn for 
organizing the Carnival, over $12,000 was raised.  Andria thanked the teachers who 
volunteered their time to work at the carnival and Ms. Giacobbe who volunteered for the 
dunk tank.  Andria stated that she is still filling positions on the appointed board.  If 
anyone is interested please contact her and if you are interested in volunteering for the 
PLG please contact Lucia Van Name.  The collating will be next Tuesday the 15th at 9:30 
a.m.  Letters need to be pre-approved first and 1,100 copies are needed.  Andria stated 
that there was no treasurer’s report but that Claudine informed her that we have a balance 
in both accounts of $60,000.  $20,000 is for expenses at the end of the year and $15,000 
will go to start up costs for next year.  Desserts are needed for the Back to School 
luncheon and volunteers are needed for the bus greeters on the first day of school.  A 
parent sign up sheet was passed around.  Finally, Andria passed around gifts to the PSA 
teacher volunteers, the retiring teachers, PSA volunteers moving onto Indian Hill and 
PSA executive board members.   
 
 
Mrs. Barbara stated that Jill Edwards resigned as the PSA representative 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 10:23 a.m. by Andria Wojtunik.   

 
      


